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'Nothing great is easy' Capt Matthew Webb 

Notice of CS&PF AGM  
at 

2pm on the 2nd of March 2013 
at 

Dover Town Hall 
 
Elections for the vacant CS&PF officer and committee positions will be held at the 2013 
Channel Swimming & Piloting Federation AGM.  
 
Nominations are invited for Full CS&PF members to stand for the positions below: 
 
The CS&PF officer’s positions of:- 
President            ---- (Proposed and seconded by the CS&PF committee) 
Vice Chairman    ---- Must have served on the CS&PF committee prior to nomination. 
Honorary Secretary ---- Must have served on the CS&PF committee prior to nomination.  
 
The 3 committee member positions:- 
Committee member 1 
Committee member 2 
Committee member 3  
 
All persons wishing to stand must be Full CS&PF members who are nominated by a 
proposer and seconder who are full CS&PF members. All nominations must be made within 
the rules available on the CS&PF web site www.cspf.co.uk (under the “about us” heading). 
 
Applications should be with the CS&PF office in writing at least 21 days before the AGM 
which this year means the deadline is midnight on the 8th of February 2013. Please note: In 
light of the timescale, the Committee is putting forward for inclusion in the AGM a Motion 
whereby the members decide at the AGM with regard to any late applications received, 
whether to direct the Chairman to allow all or none to be put forward at the AGM.  
  
Motions  
Any Motions put forward for inclusion in the AGM must be submitted to the CS&PF office with 
the names and signatures of the proposer and seconder. The proposer and seconder must 
both be full CS&PF members. 
 
Motions must be received by the CS&PF office, in writing, at least 21 days before the AGM; 
midnight on the 8th of February 2013.  
 
Voting will be by paper ballot for any contested positions. 
 
Please check that your CS&PF membership is up to date, as otherwise you will not be able 
to participate in the AGM. 
 
 


